
 

 

I was overjoyed to learn of the abundant  
generosity displayed during this yearõs      
Associate Christmas Fund gift effort. On   
behalf of the associates, I wish to thank   
residents, residentsõ family members,      
and the 2020 Christmas Fund Committee   
for this incredible offering of thanks and        
appreciation to our associates. 

             Gary Selmeczi 
      WCBR President & CEO 
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To [Jim Kingsbury] and Residents of WCBR, 

Once again, you deliver kindness and abundant 

gifts for the associates, just in time for the 

holidays! 

We are inspired by your support throughout 

the year, especially this one, but your    

generosity goes beyond measure.   

Not only am I deeply moved by the magnitude 

of your gift, but also the resulting bonds of 

loyalty and trust that my team and other  

associates are able to build.  

With a full heart, I cannot thank you 

enough, not only for the gift, but also for  

the opportunity to serve your needs in this 

exceptional community! 

      Most Gratefully Yours, 
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Need I say more about why we do what 

we do every holiday season? Clearly, you 

and your incredible generosity touched 

people�¶s lives in the best way possible. 
Adding our voices to those of the Associates: 

From members of the Associates Christmas 

Fund Committee and the WCBR Residents�¶��
Association, many, many heartfelt thanks. 

Committee activities started this pandemic 

year in August with the first fundraising 

letter. As of December 1, you, the very 

generous Residents of WCBR, have given 

$417,048 ð give yourselves a hand! To this 

number, we add funds collected last year 

(AFTER Associates�¶��checks were written) to 
get a grand total of $428,540. That huge 

sum is what you provided to fund gifts of 

gratitude for WCBR�¶s Associates. Applause, 

applause to you, please, again! Thank you, 

thank you. 

On December 3, we wrote 306 checks using 

up that huge amount. Generally, the Fund 

gives all money collected to Associates,   

except for bank fees. This pandemic year 

was, however, a little different. Because we 

were not allowed to host an Open House 

get-together, we were forced to mail all 

the gifts directly to Associates, which we 

did on December 4. WCBR paid for postage, 

but the Committee (using your funds) also 

included a printed holiday card for which 

we were charged $57.92 for 320 cards. 
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This clock is a gift  
to WCBR Residents. 
It can be seen in 
the display cabinet 
just to the right of 
the entrance to the 
WCBR Chapel. 


